
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Getting the Teacher’s Attention 

1. Look at the teacher. 

2. Raise your hand and stay calm. 

3. Wait until the teachers says your name. 

4. Ask your question. 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

It has been a great Catholic Schools Week so far—as crazy as ever! God has often blessed us with a snow day 

during CSW in the past, but he is blessing us with unusually warm weather this year. This is the first year that I’ve 

had the privilege to feel the power of having one of my children attend a Catholic school. I, of course, knew that 

children being in Catholic schools is important, but seeing the effect it has firsthand on my oldest son is pretty 

incredible. It has given me a chance to see our teachers from the perspective of a parent, which has also been a 

wonderful experience. Sr. Marie Caritas recently described our school as a hidden gem, and I couldn’t agree more. 

We are blessed with such wonderful students, parents, staff, parish, and community. I am so very thankful for all of 

you in our Blessed Sacrament family! 

 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

  

2025-2026 GOOD SHEPHERD SCHOLARSHIP, MARCH 31 DEADLINE 

To be eligible for the Good Shepherd Scholarship or the Family Tuition Cap Scholarship, families must 

complete an application and upload tax documents (2023 or 2024 tax forms) through the FACTS 

Scholarship Management program. Any family may apply, regardless of religious affiliation. For more 

information or to apply for these scholarships go to www.goodshepherdscholarship.com.  See 

attached document for more detailed information. Please reach out to Melissa Tvrdy at Melissa-

tvrdy@cdolinc.net or 402-476-6202 with any questions. 

 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 30 

Friday is a 1pm dismissal with Extended Care available—please have students picked up by 1:15pm if not 

being sent to Extended Care. Students are asked to dress up as a color depending on grade: 

Red – Preschool; 7th Grade  

Orange – Kindergarten/8th Grade  

Yellow – 1st Grade  

Green – 2nd Grade  

Blue – 3rd Grade;   

Navy - 5th Grade  

Indigo – 4th Grade  

Violet – 6th Grade  

 

KINDERGARTEN PREVIEW – TUESDAY, FEB. 4 

Kindergarten Preview is this coming Tuesday from 5:30-6:15pm. Please bring your future 

Kindergarteners, so they are able to visit the kindergarten room and get to know Mrs. Groothuis. 
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PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES COMING UP 

Below is the sign-up for Parent-Teacher Conferences on Tuesday, February 11 and Thursday, February 13 

from 3:40-6:30pm. Although these conferences are optional, they are highly recommended for students 

with grades at a C or lower or if you have any questions or concerns about your student(s). 

• PK-5 

• 6-8 

 

SUPERSTAR CATHOLIC SCHOOL VOTE 

Vote for Blessed Sacrament School for the Spirit Catholic Radio Superstar Catholic Schools Contest! 

Voting will end on Friday, February 7! To vote, please go 

to https://spiritcatholicradio.com/superstar2025/ 

 

JH BOWLING 

Bowling for 6-8th graders starts Monday, February 17 and will end Monday, April 7. The cost is $100. 

You will need to collect the money and make out a check for $95 per bowler to Pius X Bowling and 

another check for $5 per bowler to Catholic Bishop’s League. Tyler usually comes around and collects 

the forms. Have them in your main office with the check for $95 per bowler by Friday, February 7th. 

The check for $5 per bowler can be mailed to me at Pius X by the same date. 

 

SCRIP 

Thank you to everyone who purchased gift cards through Scrip in 2024! We raised over $5,800 for 

Blessed Sacrament which helped pay for things like the new tables in the gym. Did you know that if every 

adult in the Blessed Sacrament parish bought a $100 gift card to purchase groceries we would raise over 

$7,000 for our church & school? What if they did it every month for a year? Next time you see the green 

Scrip sign outside school, stop by and see how quick & easy it is to support Blessed Sacrament without 

spending any extra money! Until then, visit http://tinyurl.com/4ucn4t29 or contact Jennie Korth 

at jenniekorth@gmail.com to learn more! 
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